
 

 

 

 

 

30th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Back in September 2013, I excitedly wrote my first letter to parents as the new headteacher at 

Westfields Infants. I can’t quite believe how quickly the time has gone and that nearly 10 years 

later I am writing my final letter to parents as the headteacher.  

I have worked with young children for 25 years and I’m not yet sure how I’ll manage without 
their hugs, declarations of love and random conversations that are a daily part of my life. Over 
the years these children have delighted me, surprised me, made me smile, made me laugh out 
loud and they have inspired me. Fyodor Dostoevsky said ‘The soul is healed by being with 
children’ and I couldn’t agree more. They have left an indelible mark in my heart and it has been 
an absolute privilege to be a part of their lives. 
 

Westfields Infants is a truly special place and I feel very lucky to have been a part of the team 

here. I have had the most amazing support from a fantastic group of people who make up the 

Governing Body and staff. 

It goes without saying that I will hugely miss being part of this community but I am leaving 

Westfields with some fantastic memories. I wish you, and your children, all the very best for the 

future.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 

 

Westfields Infant School 

School Lane, Yateley, Hampshire, GU46 6NN 

Telephone: 01252 873603  Fax: 01252 890832 

Website: www.westfields-inf.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Janette Teague 
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